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GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Just because you haven’t found your talent yet, doesn’t mean you 

don’t have one.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Dewch i mewn / Come in 

 

NURSERY ADMISSION 

Nursery applications for September 2025 admissions are open through 

Denbighshire County Council website.  

The closing date for Nursery applications is 17th February 2025. 

 

GLAN LLYN RESIDENTIAL 

Year 5 & 6 pupils will be attending Glan Llyn on their residential in March. 

The full balance is required by 31st January. Please ensure any 

outstanding amount is paid by this date. Thank you to those parents who 

have already paid. 

 

CONSENT FORM 

All pupils have a received a consent form for forest school/outdoor learning. 

Please returned the signed forms to school as soon as possible. Thank you 

 

SEESAW 

This term we will be reducing and then stopping the use of text messages 

and using your Seesaw accounts to send messages to parents. Please ensure 

you have switched on your notifications for the Seesaw app on your 

phone to ensure you always know when a new message or your child’s 

work post has been sent. Currently our text message service only allows us 

to send to one parent but both parents can have access to Seesaw, which will 

ensure both parents get the messages. 
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HEADLICE 

Now we back together again, please remember to check your children’s hair 

and all members of the family for head lice on a regularly basis and treat if 

live lice are found. 

Checking for head lice shouldn’t be considered a big deal; it is just a normal 

part of a family’s personal hygiene routine like brushing teeth or washing 

hair. 

􀂇 It is best to check for head lice using a comb made for the purpose, ideally 

white so they can be easily seen and with teeth no more than 0.3mm apart in 

order to trap head lice 

􀂇 Combing through the hair when wet, or after applying a conditioner, may 

make the process more comfortable 

􀂇 Good lighting is important and so is comfort 

Treatment should only be applied if a living, moving louse is found – never 

‘just in case’ 

Continue to check for head lice on a regular, weekly basis – ONCE A 

WEEK, TAKE A PEEK   www.onceaweektakeapeek.com 

 

SUPPORT FROM GREGGS 

This week all families would have received a letter regarding our partnership 

with Greggs and the support they can offer to families in need. If after 

reading the letter you believe you would be eligible for support, please 

contact Mrs Davies for a chat and we can apply. 

 

GOOD EYESIGHT 

1 in 5 children in the UK are living with an undiagnosed vision problem that 

can impact their learning and development. 

Good eyesight is crucial. Around 80% of what is taught at school is 

presented visually. 

Signs for you to look out for include: straining the eyes or tilting the head to 

see better, frequent eye rubbing, losing their place when they are reading, 

sensitivity to light, complaining of headaches or tired eyes, a turn in the eye 

or misdirection of the eyes, sitting too close to the TV or book, avoiding 

activities that require either near vision (reading) or distant vision (sports), 

or closing one eye to watch the TV or to read. 

It's never too early to get children’s vision checked. Early diagnosis is key. 

Eye tests are FREE for children under the age of 16 and if glasses are needed 

than you will receive an NHS optical voucher to pay for them. 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

We will have an open afternoon on Monday 3rd February, 1.15-2.45pm. 

This is open to any prospective new parents who would like a tour of our 

school and see what we can provide. If you know of anyone who would like 

to visit, please ask them to phone (01490412418) or email 

(caer.drewyn@denbighshire.gov.uk) the school to book a slot. 
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EVENTS FOR W/B: 20th January 2025 

 
Mon 20th  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for next week, 

you must register through the online form available on our 

Facebook page from today and pay through your Parent 

Pay account. The breakfast club opens at 8.15am.  

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Aled Williams  

 

AM: PC Dylan – Cyber Safety Session – Dosbarth Derwen 

 

3.15-4.30pm: Kick It multi-sport club for those who have 

registered and paid. 

 

Tue 21st  

 

Cariad@Urdd – All pupils to dress in red, green or white - £1 

donation towards the local Urdd. 

Mr Urdd will also be visiting!! 

 

12.30pm: Clwb Cymraeg – Miss Lewis 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6)  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

 

Wed 22nd  

 

 

PM: Music workshop – Dosbarth Collen 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Collen (Yrs.3 & 4)  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

 

PM: Singing lessons with Sian Williams 

 

Thur 23rd  

 

9.30am: Three, a magic number – Science/RVE workshop – 

Dosbarth Collen 

 

10.45am: Building Wisdom – Science /RVE workshop – 

Dosbarth Derwen 

 

AM: Drum lessons with Ben Neal  

 

AM: Piano/Harp lesson with Dylan Cernyw  

 

Fri 24th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & ability to 

pay on Parent Pay for the next week will close at mid-day 

today. 

  

AM: Swimming lessons for Dosbarth Collen & Derwen 

Don’t forget to tie long hair back, your swimming costume (one 

piece for girls), goggles & towel  

 

AM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Celyn (Rec) & Dosbarth Helyg 

(Yrs.1 & 2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

 



 

 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 20th January 2025  

 

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese, Tuna or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, 

Cheese or Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 
 

Monday 

 

 

Macaroni Cheese 

Homemade Tomato & Herb Bread 

Sweetcorn/Peas 

Ice Cream 

 

Tuesday Dydd Santes Dwynwen Themed Lunch 

Tortilla Wrap – Breaded Chicken Goujons 

Shredded Iceberg Lettuce & Mayonnaise 

French Fries 

Heart Shaped Homemade Shortbread Biscuit 

 

Wednesday Sausage 

Omelette 

Hash Brown 

Beans 

Caramel Cornflake Cake 

 

Thursday Roast Chicken, Stuffing & Gravy 

Roast potatoes 

Country Vegetables 

Fruit Flapjack 

 

Friday 

 

Fish Fingers 

Chips 

Peas 

Apple Muffin 

 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


